
DEACONS ANNUAL REPORT - 2023

Bainbridge First Presbyterian Church held services jointly (alternating months) with East
Guilford throughout 2023. This relationship appears to be growing stronger each
month. East Guilford took responsibility for Easter and Advent/Christmas this year. In
person, zoom and Facebook are all options.

Bainbridge continues to maintain 4 Deacons. We acknowledge birthdays, anniversaries
and other special events throughout the year, keeping in touch with those who are
unable to get to active church and wish to keep in touch. We continue to rely on
information about our member’s health and strengths(and “members by association”)
via joys and concerns during the services, word of mouth and any other method that is
reliable, following up as needed.

We continue to set up monthly Communion and maintain the needed supplies for this.

Deacons can be found helping at nearly all church functions, especially the monthly
soup kitchen preparation and serving. Regular meetings have not been held as we are
all together for this monthly event and plans are made and reviewed at this time.

We wish to thank Sue Fletcher for her 6 years of service as a Deacon, and welcome
Sue Pixley to her new role.

Financial information for 2023 is included in the full church report.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Baier
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